
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 

Intradistrict Communication 

DATE: April 12, 2022 

TO: Assistant Principals/Elementary Principals 

FROM: Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  
Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
Sharon Jensen, Consultant in Student Support Services 

SUBJECT: E-Cigarette and Vaping Waste Collection

On Tuesday, April 26th, assistant principals and/or elementary principals may bring any and all e-cig waste to 
the Auxiliary Services Building for collection. Bring the items to the presentation room anytime from 7:00 AM 
until 4:00 PM. 

Administrators may bring any and all e-cig devices, juice, mods, lighters, cigarettes and any other waste 
associated with vaping/smoking. The company Safe Harbors will come and collect the waste and dispose of it 
according to state laws regarding hazardous waste. The company is scheduling a day in each district over the 
next few weeks. This collection day is for Jordan District Schools only. 


